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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 
The Brookline Planning Board will conduct a Site Walk 

 
Of the Properties Owned by  

 
Razzaboni Home Builders, Inc. 

& 
Mary B. Fessenden Revocable Trust 

 
Lots C-4-8, C-20, C-21 & C-24 

 
Saturday, September 8th, 2018 at 8:00 am 

 
 

The site walk is part of the review process for a 36-lot subdivision, extending 
Countryside Drive to connect to Ben Farnsworth Road. 

 
Participants will meet at the end of Ben Farnsworth Road. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Valérie D. Rearick 
Brookline Town Planner 
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